From: Bill Woodley < billwoodley@oxfam.ca>

Sent: August 7, 2018 5:02 PM
To: ewazadar@hotmail.com
Subject: thanks for the stamps

Dear Ms. Zadarnowski:

Once again, thanks for your 2018 donation to the Oxfam Stamp Program on behalf of the Polish-Canadian Women's Association. We particularly appreciate receiving large donations like yours.

I don't know whether you have heard about the project we are helping to sponsor, to tackle violence against women and girls in Asia. This is a 5 year project that is now almost half way through, and although I do not have an up-to-date report I am attaching a brief summary of what we are doing and if you would like more information please let me know.

We raised \$28,000 in total last year to support this project, and we are off to a good start in 2018 with over \$15,000 in the bank so far.

We look forward to your continuing help!

Bill Woodley Stamp program Volunteer co-ordinator